
 
The Clarinet and Saxophone Society of Victoria is pleased to present 

Professional Development 

Afternoon 

Saturday August 9th between 2-5pm, Hawthorn Library Meeting 

Room 3, 584 Glenferrie Rd Hawthorn with Neville Shade.  

The second of our Professional Development sessions for clarinet and saxophone teachers, this 

afternoon session will be led by Melbourne music educator Neville Shade. Topics will focus on 

specific clarinet and saxophone techniques and troubleshooting, as well as more general music 

teaching issues.  

Please feel free to suggest topics which you would like to discuss!  

Professional Development Certificates will be available for teachers wanting to use this time to fulfil 

Victorian Institute of Teaching professional learning quotas.   

About Neville Shade  

Neville graduated from Melbourne State College with a  B.Ed. He is an AMEB Examiner, VCAA Assessor, 

Deputy Director of Music at Methodist Ladies College, and a professional woodwind doubler and teacher. 

He has been involved with the recent AMEB syllabus reviews and new syllabus development. Neville also 

takes a keen interest in the development and improvement of the teaching of woodwind instruments. 

He is well known for presentations to students and staff on areas of exam preparation, practice 

techniques, coping with exam anxiety and instrumental woodwind teaching. 

Professional Development Afternoon: August 9th Registration 

Name:________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address:______________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone:________________________________Email:___________________________________________ 

Cost: $25 for CLASAX members $35 non-members Why not become a member today for discounts on this event and more!  

Suggested topics for discussion: _________________________________________________________ 

Please return this form to CLASAX, PO Box 380, Burwood 3125 with cheque/money order to Clarinet and 

Saxophone Society of Vic by Monday August 4th.  

Direct Debit accepted to CBA BSB 063001 ACT 00905518– please put your name as the reference and mark on this 

form the date payment was transferred.  

Contact JoAnn Griffiths on 0407 247 410 or clasaxvictoria@gmail.com with any queries.  


